
Future 10s Timeline 

As students and families prepare for the move to Grade 10 at Eastern Shore 
Consolidated School, we wanted to reach out and let you know about the 
process for registering for courses.  We offer specialty programs: French 
Immersion, Options & Opportunities and Skilled Trades.  ESC offers all 
courses that are required for all post-secondary options.   

The staff at ESC and OPA are here to help you with this process.  If you have 
questions for the staff at ESC, please contact the main office at 
902-342-4004 ext 0 and they can direct your questions to the appropriate 
person.  

Week of February 24th-28th 

Staff from ESC will visit each grade 9 class. Students will learn about the O2 
program & how to apply.  ESC French Immersion teachers will also come and 
speak to the feeder school grade nine French Immersion classes about the 
continuation of the program opportunities at high school level. 

Feb 24th, Feb 25th and March 4th 

The ESC school counselor will visit each grade 9 class to meet with all of our 
future 10s to review the courses available to choose from for their first year 
in high school.   

OPA will be coming to ESC on March 4th for this presentation and to see the 
new school.   

Students will receive both a course selection booklet and a course selection 
sheet after their session to complete at home with their family. There is also 
a section that allows them to plan out courses for consideration in their 
grade 11 and grade 12 year. 

March 18th – Future 10’s Night  

There will be an opportunity for families to ask questions at an evening 
meeting held at ESC at 6:30pm.  There will be breakout information sessions 
about O2 and Math after the general information session in the school 
cafeteria.  Potential Storm Date – March 20th at 6:30pm. 



Last week of March  

Students will be entering their course selections into PowerSchool.  The 
courses available in September are based on the requests put in the system 
in March so it is very important that students enter their selections 
accurately to best support our final schedule. If there are not enough 
requests for some courses, it is important that alternate selections be 
chosen by students as well. We encourage any students or families with any 
questions to reach out to ESC by calling 902-342-4004 extension 0 so that 
their inquiry can be redirected to the appropriate staff person at ESC or they 
may bring a question to their school counselor prior to the end of March.   

Once the selections are entered in PowerSchool, the selection portal will 
close.  If a student would like to make a selection change after the portal is 
closed, they are asked to email Natalie Stevens, Registrar, directly at 
nstevens@gnspes.ca.  

 

 


